Poole’s Cavern

& BUXTON COUNTRY PARK

Cared for by GOQ
Visitor Guidance

Please read before entering the cavern

Poole's Cavern & Buxton Country Park has been designated a Site of
Special Scientific Interest (SSSI) and is protected under law.

We thank you for helping us to look after this special environment.

» Please adhere to signage and barriers; follow any instruction given by our staff,
or self-guided booklet.

e Stay on the lit, paved pathway and use handrails to assist in trickier areas.

o Pause for breath and take in the views at our two benches situated at stations 2
and 5.

» Take lots of photos (flash permitted) and tag us on Facebook, Instagram and X!

» Enjoy a hot drink as you wander through the cave, but please no food. Leave no
trace behind you.

e Please ensure children are supervised at all times.

» Please be considerate of other visitors and their needs.

e Please do not touch the cave walls or formations.

e Smoking or vaping is not permitted anywhere inside the cavern.

e We ask you not to leave any belongings unattended.

e Please do not obstruct entrances and pathways.

e Do not run in the cave, or sit or climb on any railings.

Keep dogs on a short lead.

In an emergency:

e Please report any emergencies to a member of staff, located throughout the cave.
e If a member of staff approaches you, please follow their instructions.
o Our emergency meeting area is The Dome (Stop 2, page 4, in your self-guided booklet).



